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Opening of a second location  
in the Zurich region: Kreuzstrasse 82

Portas Capital AG opened its second location in the 
Zurich region on 1 April. The additional 10-person 
office represents a targeted expansion of activities. 
The new branch is centrally-located, offers discretion 
and is just minutes away from the airport and Zurich’s 
major train stations.

You can find us at the address below:
Portas Capital AG, Kreuzstrasse 82, 8032 Zurich
Telephone number: +41 44 226 16 00 and 
+41 44 226 16 01.

Profile

As an owner-operated asset manager with a multi-
family office approach, our core business is inde-
pendent asset management and investment consul-
tation for discerning clients. We have been successfully 
providing our clients with valuable private and insti-
tutional asset management for the last 7 years. We 
handle instructions for complete special fund solu-
tions and family office services with the utmost care 
and competency.

As a regulated asset manager Portas Capital AG 
belongs to an exclusive network of bank-independent 
asset managers in Switzerland. Thus we aren’t sub-
ject to misconceived incentives, incomprehensible 
management decisions or sales targets.

Team and investment philosophy

The partners at Portas Capital AG pooled their collec-
tive experience as management personnel in private 
banking at renowned addresses such as Bank Julius 
Bär, Bank Vontobel, Bank Safra Sarasin, Deutsche 
Bank, UBS, Crédit Suisse and Lombard Odier. For 
many years our numerous consultants have been 
published in respected journals and are sought-after 
experts in the media. As a company, we feel bound by 
the tradition of the (formerly) owner-operated pri-
vate banks. In the family office, we specialise in a 
multi-manager strategy and evaluate the results of all 
providers in a neutral and detailed manner. Our multi-
manager strategy is based on our own fund research, 
our in-house database and professional portfolio 
structuring and simulations. The individual goals and 
priorities of our clients are always at the heart of our 
investment strategies. Our clients enjoy the advan-
tages of an efficient and secure safe deposit with a 
pure depository bank, a fair fixed fee (without hidden 
costs), as well as skilled, active and independent con-
sultation and/or asset management with a gratifying 
performance record.
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